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Sacred Liturgy for the Parish 

We pray for the sick of the  parish family 

Canon Kevin, Joan Kennedy, Kai Anthony Hill,  Helen Sharp, Irene Jirds 

Janette Heaton,  Kathleen Hayhurst, Kathleen Whewell, Rachel Horrocks, Sheila Turner, Peter Regan,  

Dorothy Abbott,  Joanne Sullivan, Joanna Conway, Josie Jeetson, John Loynds, Jim Jones 

Jertha Pearce, Greta Carus, Andrew Jrown,  Dorothy lucas,  Andrew Southworth, 

 His Holiness Jenedict XVI,  The retired priests,  Mary Kilroy,  Leo Flood, Joan Connor, Elle Houldsworth 

Baptism by appointment    Marriage 6mths notice to be given 

The normal Mass timesm  Any changes will be announcedm 

 Mondaym Holy Mass at 10am St.Peter’s 

Tuesdaym Holy Mass 10am St.John Vianneys 

Wednesdaym Ash Wednesdaym Lent begins 

Thursdaym Holy Mass at 10am St John Vianneys 

    Friday  Holy Mass at 10am St.Peter’s 

 Saturday 

    Sunday Masses  

 9am at St.Peter’s 

10:30am at The Priory 

     

Confessions Saturday: 
St.Peter’s 11am until11m45am 

 with Exposition.  

Baptism: 

Six Sundays preparation must 

be undertaken, before a date 

will be given by the priest. 

Only then will a date be 

booked into the parish  

diary and a form handed out. 

 Masses received this week: 

Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred&Betty Stamp (RIP), Fr Gary sss (RIP), Fortunata Grech (RIP), 

Maureen Wlash (RIP), Elizabeth Eddleston (A), George Eddleston (A), Sheila Russell (LD),  

Mary Carroll (A), Madge Threlfall (B’day) Paddy Hickey (A) Megan Byrne (LD) 

 

 

Prayers Please 

For a beautiful young lady Megan Byrne who was killed tragically this week in an accident . 

To all her family especially Helen, her grandmother who sings in the Priory Choir  

we offer our love and prayers at this sad time. 

Finances! 

St.Peter’s £274.78 

Decorating £46.02 

 

St John Vianney's £314.17 

 

The Priory £432.27 

 

300/200 Clubs Winners! 

£100 No.260 Eileen&Geoff 

£25 No.13 Irene Birds 

 

The old St Peter’s School Site 

Many may now be aware, that planning permission has 

been submitted for the building of 24 dwellings on this 

land.  The site belongs to the Diocese of Salford, not 

the Parish. Any revenue generated returns directly to 

the Diocese. As a result of this sale, initial building 

work will commence to establish a retaining wall.  

This will identify new legal boundaries of existing  

properties. Please be aware that this work will result in 

a smaller parking space being available at the site of  

St Peter’s church. Extra care will be required when 

parking, and walking into the grounds.  Parents please 

keep an eye on children who may be eager to rush off 

at the end of Mass. Car users please be more patient 

Mill Hill St Peter’s Football Club 

 After twenty years of great service to the Club 

Michael Ashcroft has decided to step down from 

the club and its running. I am grateful for the in-

credible service he has given even if the results 

were not in his favour! The question remains what 

do WE do with this site? First and foremost, it 

does belongs to the Parish. It is the responsibility 

of the parish to ensure its upkeep and pay any bills 

if its not used to generate income! Any ideas? 

Cafod 

Meagre Meal 

Sunday 15th March 

 

To be held in  

St Oscar Romero 

Centre. 

(The old St Paul’s) 

From 12 noon until 

1m30pm 

 

Adults £3 

The Holy Season of Lent 

 

Ash Wednesday 26th February 

The blessing of Ashes will take 

place at all Masses. 

 

St Peter’s at 10am with the school 

 

St Pauls at 10am with the school 

 

St John Vianney’s at 6pm 

Today is a day of fasting and  

Congratulations 

To both  

Harry and Joan  

Connor 

On celebrating 70 

Years of marriage. 

We continue to wish 

them well, and send 

our love and prayers 

to them on this  very 

happy occasion. 

A card has been sent 


